
Wesley Marks, Accounting Manager 
Shuttle Express – C-975 
800 SW 16th Street 
Renton, WA 98057 
July 19, 2013 

Mr. Steven V. King, Acting Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
Attn:  Records Center 
PO Box 47250 
Olympia WA  98504-7250 

RE: Request for extension of effective date for Docket TC-131269 

Dear Mr. King: 
 
Shuttle Express requests an extension of our requested effective date for our tariff submitted on 
July 5, 2013.  We would like to request the effective date be revised to August 31, 2013 at this 
time at the request of Mr. Brett Shearer of WUTC.  This adjustment should allow ample time to 
review our submitted documents and support before it is scheduled for an open Comission 
meeting. 

We are also submitting our updated working papers through the WUTC Online Records Center 
at the request of Mr. Shearer for administrative tracking purposes.  Per WAC 480-07-160, we are 
requesting confidential status of these documents in the commissions system.  All attached 
documents past this transmittal letter are considered confidential and are marked as such. 

Contact Information for this transmittal: 

Wesley Marks 
800 SW 16th St. 
Renton, WA 98057 
(425) 981-7070 - Phone 
(425) 981-7071 - Fax 
wmarks@shuttleexpress.net 

 
Thank you in advance for your consideration; we are optimistic of receiving approval for this 
request from the Commission. 

Respectfully, 

Wesley A. Marks 
Accounting Manager 
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